
Oct. 13, 2014 

 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

Attention: Regulatory Authority 

Subject: Authorization to Change in FCC ID  

Reference: FCC ID: ODCHW-399MR 

 

To the Commission: 

We (Shenzhen Bada Sheng Electronics Co., Ltd), hereby authorize  

Monoprice, Inc. to Change in FCC ID on our original FCC ID: ODCHW-

399MR (the grant date:  09/17/2014  ) 
 

 

The Certifications will be transferred into : 

FCC ID: 2ADDH12171 

Monoprice, Inc. 

11701 6th Street, Rancho Cucamonga, Ca 91730, USA. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 
 

                                                                        
 

                 Shenzhen Bada Sheng Electronics Co., Ltd 
 

           Wonderful Wang 


